
 

 

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

 

Y3 Visit to Yorkshire Sculpture Park – Wednesday 18th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Y3 Art and Design unit ‘Abstract Shape and Space’, we have 

organised a trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park on Wednesday 18th June where the 

children will be involved in a full day workshop to critically consider ‘What makes a 

successful sculpture?’  

 

In the morning, the children will take part in an interactive tour to build their 

confidence in looking at and responding to contemporary sculpture. Through 

questioning, making and drawing, they will develop their creative and critical 

thinking skills as well as their sculptural vocabulary. In the afternoon, the children will 

put their critical and creative thinking into action as they are set a ‘sculptural 

challenge’ to create their own large-scale constructions using both natural and 

man-made materials. 

 

Children need to arrive at school at 8:30am so we are ready to leave before 9am. 

We will be returning to school at approximately 3:30pm.  

 

As the trip is predominately outdoors, the children will need to be dressed 

appropriately for the weather. Although we encourage the children to wear 

comfortable shoes and trousers, we ask that they wear school t-shirt and jumper. 

 

Children require a packed lunch and a water bottle on the day. If your child is 

eligible for free school meals and you would like a lunch to be provided by school 

please notify the school office.  

 

The cost of the trip is £22.50 which includes the coach fare and the artist led 

workshop. Payment and consent are to be made via your ParentPay account by 

Friday 13th June 2025.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Miss Hurst and Mrs Thompson 

 


